
SRHS NEWS 
April 2023 

sussexhigh.nbed.nb.ca                                                                       

Upcoming…. 
April 25-28  OP interviews for GR 12 FI 
April 25  Course Selection Assemblies 
April 25  Parent information Night for Course Selection 
May 2  Anti racism Guest Speaker  
May 5  No School for Students 
May 8  No School for Students 
May 12  Course Selection due 

With report cards and Parent-Teacher interviews last week, we begin the final quarter of the school year. We would encourage 
our Sonics to continue to work hard, seek academic support if needed and participate in the life of SRHS.  Many of our stu-
dents are involved in the drama presentation Musical Memories: A Celebration of SRHS Theatre this week and I would en-
courage you to come and enjoy all their hard work and talent. 

Celebrating 
James Mullinger joined us for a school wide assembly on April 
12 and presented Anything is Possible, When You Embrace  
Where You Live. It was a great hour of laughs, stories, hope 
and gratitude.  

Spring Sports continue with Badminton, JV Volleyball and 
Varsity Volleyball teams so please come out and support our 
athletes. 

 

SRHS Jazz Band won Gold at the Regional Music Festival & go on to the Atlantic Festival of Music in Halifax next week.  

Our Grade 11/12 curricula percussion ensemble won Silver  

Our Grade 11/12 Rock Band “The Cheesewizz Bandits” won Silver  

Our Grade 11 Rock Band - Curricula won Gold  

Our Musical Revue won two silvers and two golds  
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Our Vision 

Sussex Regional High School strives to support and educate the whole learner by creating a positive, inclusive environment 

where each person is accountable, respectful, involved and proud of their school community. 

To protect the learning environment at SRHS, we have zero tolerance for language that is racist, sexist, discriminatory, preju-

dice, hateful, or obscene. 

As the 2023-24 school year approaches… 

We are preparing to have students complete course selection for the new school year. Sonics will have presentations by 

grade level on April 25. Course information and supports will be provided within G3, noon hour sessions and small class 

presentations. Couse selection will be the focus of G3 from April 25 – May 11 as we require all students to submit their 

course selections by May 12.  

Parent Sessions will be scheduled for Tuesday April 25th in our theatre: 

 Grade 10 & 11 students and families – 6:30 p.m. 

 Grade 9 students and families – 7:00 p.m. 


